Dear Bolton Parents.

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year. Another year is upon us and with that brings new families to our BCS community, new friends to your kids and old friends reunited after the summer break. The PTA is here to support you, your family, faculty and staff by giving you the opportunity to gain access to important contact information for classmates/parents. We are asking everyone to either create an account or update their personal information using the following link: https://boltonptact.membershiptoolkit.com. Remember, even if you don't plan on joining the PTA, providing information helps us compile an accurate directory and ensures you receive important PTA information.

If you no longer have a child in the system and want to remove yourself from this mailing list, feel free to unsubscribe.

If you have any questions please contact Terri Christians, contact information is below. We look forward to a great year and connecting with the families in our community.

Bolton Center School PTA
Terri Christians
t.christians2010@hotmail.com